
From:  
Sent: 07 June 2020 21:31 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Gaming centre 

 

Kilburn high road/ Glengal road corner.  

I strenuously object to any gaming centre opening in this High Street and any place where 

children and impressionable people can be persuaded to part with their money and ruin their 

lives. 
 


